
Don, 
 

 
At the regular PAB Board meeting on 14 September 2022, since we are now 

meeting only every other month, the Board voted to request the City Council to 
make a change regarding attendance to SEC. 108 of the Ordinance establishing 
the Board to read as follows:  "Any Board member who fails to attend two 

(2) consecutive meetings or fails to attend three (3) regular or duly called 
special meetings in one calendar year shall be automatically suspended 
and a vacancy shall be declared ......"  

 
In a private discussion with Mayoral Appointee Bridgette Wilson, she agreed to 

transfer her appointment from the Mayoral position to the Position as Board 
Representative from Ward 4 which is being vacated by Aaron Washington who 
has completed serving two consecutive terms.  This move would provide 

another Mayoral Appointee Position that can be filled.  With these moves being 
made and this Mayoral Appointee being filled, we only need a new appointee 

from Ward 5 to replace Larry Presley who has completed serving two 
consecutive terms. 
 

As a point of information for the Council, the Board also voted to change the 
meeting time and date to 5:30 P.M. on the second Thursday of each scheduled 
meeting month beginning with the next meeting on 10 November 2022. 

 
Previously, I submitted the name of Bob Baughn to be appointed to fill the 

Mayoral Position that was vacated by Michael Stegall, and it is my 
understanding that Mayor Jordan has approved this recommendation and it is 
to be submitted to the Council for their approval. 

 
Please present these recommendations to the City Council as soon as possible 
and I would appreciate a response on the actions taken for our records. 

 
Regards, 

 
Bill Allen, Chair 
Tupelo Police Citizen's Advisory Board 
 


